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The Joy of Learning to Love

Espina Lupili is a student at Montgomery College in Maryland, majoring in Biological
Science. Two years ago, she found herself going through the motions of life, feeling
stuck in a purposeless, endless cycle. That would all change when she met some
missionaries from America who served her home country of Zambia. They inspired her
to step out in faith, come to America as an international student, and join CARP.



As a leader of CARP DMV, she experienced the joy of loving others, of going beyond
yourself to care about others. It's only natural to give to others when you have been
given so much.

"Why did I decide to join CARP? It’s just one simple thing actually: love.
Even if | try to think of all the logical reasons | could possibly be doing this,
none are valid or make sense. Only love, that’s the only possible reason. It
was the experience of love that brought me to CARP."”

Read her story

CARP touches students like Espina every day thanks to your support. As we enter our
final months of 2023, we hope to make an even bigger impact in 2024.

If you'd like to be part of CARP's efforts in reaching students like Espina, consider

donating today on Giving Tuesday. All your contributions go back to our chapters and
students, and will support the work of CARP in 2024.
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As always, thank you for your support!
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